
20th January, 1913. 

OXFOR.i"'J 

Dear R.P. 

Thank you so much for your delightful book. I was glad tc find that I had 

only read a few of the essays. i'cu hi;,ve had the other up ycur sleeve somewhere all 

these yearst You have done a lot of browsing iri your time, and witJ:-1 good results. 

I am struggling with the Silla."!lan foctures for Yale, on t:te evolution of scientific 

medicine, and your volume will be of help. It was very denr of you to associate my 

name with the book, and in such a charming way. 

Sincerely yours, 

WM OSLER 

13. Horham Gardens. 


